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 MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THESE THREE THURSDAYS! ZOOM ONLY! 
Business Meeting, March 4, Home Meeting, March 11; Officers Meeting, March 25 

 
ALL MEETINGS WILL TAKE PLACE ON ZOOM ONLY! 

BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR AN EMAIL FROM CHUCK KUHAR REGARDING ZOOM DIAL IN INFO. 
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Brother Knights, 
 
   I hope that you all are well and in good 
spirits. February was cold but apparently 
we got through it okay, thank God. I'm 
looking forward to March, with the 
warmer weather, to be able to get 
outside and not be bundled up—that will 
be awesome. 
    I do want to thank the Knights who 
showed up at the abortion rally on the 
20th of February. As you know 40 days 
for Life started Ash Wednesday, so the 
pro-life organization is glad to get any 
help at all--especially during this Lenten 
season. 
     I'm looking at the March calendar, 
and it looks like we have some church 
drives coming up. Currently we're going 
to be at Saint Cecilia's on the 13th and 14th, and Maternity on the 20th and 21st. If you could 
come out and help us recruit new members at the masses for those parishes that would be 
great. Let me know if you can help, and I'll post the hours that we need. We're also going to 

BUSINESS MEETING EVERY 1ST THURSDAY    ♦   7:30PM   ♦   VIA VIDEO/PHONE ONLY! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Thanks to the Knights who came out to pray The 
Rosary on February 20 at the abortion clinic at  

777 Appletree. Good job. 

 

March 2021 
 From the Desk of the  
Grand Knight 
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be having open houses on the 16th and 23rd which should only be about half an hour, and 
the locations to be determined. Once again if you could help that would be awesome-- just let 
me know. 
     We are also still working out the details for a food drive. If you have any ideas let me know. 
Hopefully I'll be seeing you in person as soon as possible, but for now we're still zooming 
 
Vivat Jesus  
Chuck Kuhar, 
Grand Knight 
  

 
 

 
 
 

March 4, Business Meeting; March 11,  
Home Meeting; March 25, Officers Meeting 

 
 

 

In February’s newsletter I invited you to join 
“The Bible in a Year” podcast that I learned 
about from Deacon Pat Diamond. We are on 
Day 49 as I write this, but you don’t have to try 
and catch up. Just begin Day 1 today.  

Here is a Litany of St. Joseph.  We will be 
praying this at our Business Meetings for the 
Year of St. Joseph. 

Vitat Jesus, 

Will Schmitt 

 

LITANY OF SAINT JOSEPH 
 

LEADER    CONGREGATION 

Lord, have mercy  Lord, have mercy 
Christ, have mercy  Christ, have mercy 
Lord, have mercy  Lord, have mercy 
God our Father in heaven have mercy on us. 
God the Son, Redeemer  
   of the world   have mercy on us. 
God the Holy Spirit,   have mercy on us. 
Holy Trinity, one God ,  have mercy on us. 
Holy Mary,      pray for us. 
St. Joseph,       pray for us. 
Noble son of the  
   House of David,    pray for us. 
Light of patriarchs,    pray for us. 
Husband of the  
   Mother of God,    pray for us. 

LEADER    CONGREGATION 

Guardian of the Virgin,   pray for us. 
Foster father of the Son of God, pray for us. 
Faithful guardian of Christ,  pray for us. 
Head of the Holy Family,   pray for us. 
Joseph, chaste and just,   pray for us. 
Joseph, prudent and brave,  pray for us. 
Joseph, obedient and loyal,  pray for us. 
Pattern of patience,    pray for us. 
Lover of poverty,     pray for us. 
Model of workers,    pray for us. 
Example to parents,    pray for us. 
Guardian of virgins,    pray for us. 
Pillar of family life,    pray for us. 
Comfort of the troubled,   pray for us. 
Hope of the sick,    pray for us. 
Patron of the dying,    pray for us. 
Terror of evil spirits,    pray for us. 
Protector of the Church,   pray for us. 
 

Lamb of God, you take away  
   the sins of the world,   have mercy  

on us. 
Lamb of God, you take away  
   the sins of the world,   have mercy  

on us. 
Lamb of God, you take away  
the sins of the world,    have mercy 

on us. 

God made him master of his household and 
put him in charge of all that he owned. 

  From The Lecturer 

Meetings by 
Zoom only! 

https://ascensionpress.com/pages/biy-registration


 

 

  From the Deputy Grand Knight and  
            Roundtable Chair at Resurrection 

 
We will be conducting a canned goods drive at Resurrection the weekend of March 20-21. 
Anyone available after the 12:00 Mass that can help load cars is asked to help.  
 
As we enter the month of March, dedicated to St Joseph, in this year also dedicated to St 
Joseph by Pope Francis, we should think about getting to know the patron saint of workers. A 
great way is the book by Fr Donald Calloway “Total Consecration to St Joseph. It is a 33 day 
experience. I did this last year and encourage everyone to do the same.  
 
Resurrection of Our Lord Parish celebrates The Year of St Joseph.   
The Vigil of St Joseph March 18, 2021. 
 
Celebration will take place in the Upper Church 
7:00 Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
7:15 Praise and Worship with guided meditations on St Joseph 
7:45 Litany of St Joseph and Blessing of St Joseph Table 
8:00 Benediction.   
 
All present are invited to take something delicious home from the  
St Joseph Table. Masks are required and social distancing is to be maintained. 
 
Vivat Jesus, 
Tony DiCicco 
 

* * * * * * * * * * *  * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * 
Grand Knight……………..Chuck Kuhar………..215-694-3708 ....... chuckkuhar@gmail.com 
Deputy Grand Knight ….. Tony DiCicco………267-879-3611 ......... ajd7016@aol.com 
Chancellor.....................…Chas Kuhar…………..267-579-2336…….chaskuhar@gmail.com         
Financial Secretary.......... Clint Snyder………….267-287-6182 ........ snytide@verizon.net 
Lecturer  .......................... Will Schmitt………...215-745-9710 ......... wajschmitt@gmail.com 
Insurance Agent………... .William Urban……...267-984-8068…….william.urban@kofc.org 

 
 

Upcoming Activities by ZOOM ONLINE ONLY! 

MARK YOUR CALENDAR FOR THESE THREE THURSDAYS! 
Business Meeting, March 4 

Home Meeting, March 11 
Officers Meeting, March 25 

 
 

THESE MEETINGS WILL TAKE PLACE ON ZOOM ONLY!  
BE ON THE LOOKOUT FOR AN EMAIL FROM CHUCK KUHAR REGARDING ZOOM DIAL IN INFO. 

 

CONTINUED 
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PLEASE PRAY FOR OUR BROTHER KNIGHTS & LADIES 

Jean      Raymond Smith         For the Soul of Angela Ungaro 

Mercedes Job   Betty Schmitt   Rosemary McCauley   

PGK Adam Ungaro and his daughter Ashley 
 

Please call or email Chuck Kuhar with the names of all ill Brother Knights and Ladies. 
 

 
Through “Prayers Unite the World” www.prayersunitetheworld.org, 

the following organizations are praying for the above 
(click on the name to visit their website):

• Knights of Columbus - Father Ryan Council 
• Franciscan Handmaids of the Most Pure Heart of Mary 
• Padre Pio Prayer Center 
• Society of St. Vincent de Paul of Philadelphia 
• Order of St. Clare 

• Sisters of St. Francis of Perpetual Adoration 
• Grey Nuns of the Sacred Heart 
• Aid to the Church in Need 
• Temple University Newman Center 
• Mother of Mercy House

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO ALL WHO WERE BORN IN MARCH!
       

John Boylan, III  
John Boylan, IV  
Deacon Patrick Diamond  
James M. Durkin  
James C. Durkin  
Joseph Green 

Karl Heck  
Stephen Jesiolowski  
Richard Kampf  
Michael Litka  
Daniel Mellon, Sr 
William Monteleone  

David Montvydas  
Joseph Murray  
Mark Ogborn  
James Silvano   

If we missed your birthday, our apologies. Please e-mail:  tomhsims@gmail.com 

† † † † † † † † † † † † †  † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † †   

PA KofC Newsletter: http://www.pakofc.us/newsletter/keystone_knight/index.html 

† † † † † † † † † † † † †  † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † † †   
 

Prospect Landing Page has been updated by Supreme. 
Each council member should have this link readily available on your phone for obtaining 

new members. Especially if you are helping out at Church Membership Drives.  
USA (English) Online Prospect Form: https://info.kofc.org/us.html 

USA (Spanish) Online Prospect Form: https://info.kofc.org/us_sp.html 

 
* * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * * *  

BANNER STAFF 

Editors: Tom Sims tomhsims@gmail.com  Will Schmitt  wajschmitt@gmail.com or council5036@gmail.com 

Please submit all articles for the Banner (Council5036@gmail.com) by the 15th of the month.  
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